
                                                            August 14, 2024


Dear Parents,


Welcome to the 2024- 2025 academic school year!

It was a pleasure meeting with you today. 

Let’s join hearts and effort to ensure a prosperous year in 
kindergarten, one of growth and development. 


Mathematics homework will be uploaded using this website 
(Archie) weekly. You will be required to print and have my 
student complete the homework, then place it in the specified 
folder in their book bag and submit to me on the due dates. 
My email address is kadisha.mills@archimedean.org free to 
contact me. I usually respond within 48hours. 


As your child’s mathematics teacher, I pledge the love, 
wisdom and courage of my mind to their advancement. My 
aim is to work with them creatively and honestly and to 
collaborate with you as they flourish and grow healthy, wealthy 
and wise.


Have  a good evening. 
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